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From: Andrew Kordonowy <kord@cerberususa.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 26, 2023 8:26 AM

To: NDLA, H NAT; NDLA, H EDU

Subject: HB1340

This is the third time the legislature has addressed this issue.

The perception of intent of the 62.1-01-03. Limitation on authority of political subdivision regarding firearms, in my
opinion, is to allow the free travel in our state without being at risk of an accidental felony by violating an unknown law.
ND is a right to work state. We should not be restricting someone's livelihood and business.

Thank you,

Andrew Kordonowy



